
From:  on behalf of Mayor Wayne Brown
To: Craig Hobbs
Cc: Priscilla Balakrishnan; Patricia Pascual
Subject: Fixing Mobile Phone Service in Auckland Region
Date: Monday, 28 November 2022 2:16:38 pm
Attachments: 17.10.22 - 2degrees Spark NZ and Vodafone NZ re Fixing Mobile Phone Service in Auckland Council

Region.pdf
31.10.22 - From 2degrees.pdf
31.10.22 - From NZ Telecommunications Forum TCF re Aucklands Mobile Coverage.pdf
31.10.22 - From Spark NZ.pdf

Kia ora Craig
 
Can you please review the documents attached regarding mobile phone coverage in the Auckland
area – see the responses received to the Mayors letter of 17 October 2022.
 
The Mayor would appreciate a summary update please.
 
Ngā mihi
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